Official Discontinuation Statement for SpeedyBee F405 V3 Flight Controller

Dear SpeedyBee Partners and Users,
Thank you for your continued support and interest in SpeedyBee products.

We have recently observed that certain sellers in the market and on various e-commerce
platforms are offering counterfeit products that closely resemble our SpeedyBee F405 V3
flight controller. To protect the interests of both our company and consumers, and to
maintain a healthy and fair market environment, we are issuing the following official
statement regarding this product:

The SpeedyBee F405 V3 flight controller was officially discontinued in 2024. Since that time,
we have not authorized any distributors, resellers, or e-commerce platforms to sell this
product. Furthermore, we have not granted any third parties the right to produce or sell it in
any form.

If you encounter this product in the market, we urge you to verify its authenticity. All
genuine SpeedyBee products are marked with our official brand logo. Any product lacking
this logo is not manufactured or distributed by SpeedyBee. The official logo is shown below:

Speacdy

We encourage all distributors and consumers to remain vigilant. If you have any concerns or
doubts about the authenticity of a product you’ve purchased, please don’t hesitate to
contact us for verification at: contact@speedybee.com

Thank you once again for your ongoing trust and support.




